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M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: Chair and Members of North West Community Council 

CC: Jesse Morton, Planner II, Current Planning 

FROM: Ann Merritt, Chair, North West Planning Advisory Committee 

DATE: June 11, 2018 

SUBJECT: Case 21564: Application has been submitted by Nicolette Nicholas to rezone 65 Halfway 
Lake Drive from the R-1 (Single Unit Dwelling) Zone to the R-1A (Auxiliary Dwelling) 
Zone in order to permit an auxiliary dwelling unit within the dwelling 

The North West Planning Advisory Committee received information from staff regarding Case 21562 at 
their June 6, 2018 meeting. The following recommendation was approved: 

THAT the North West Planning Advisory Committee has reviewed the application for Case 21562 and 
recommends approval to rezone 65 Halfway Lake Drive from R-1 to R-1A. 

This recommendation has been provided to HRM planning staff for review and consideration, and will be 
addressed in their staff report to the North West Community Council. 

Re: Item No. 10.1.1
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